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Direction de la Communication, du Developpement Durable
et de I'lnnovation
Casablanca, 9™ April 2019
Dear Ms. Kells,

Developing a responsible dialogue with our stakeholders is a continuous engagement of Lydec
and a key objective of its CSR strategy.

In this context, the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP)
that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a
description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a
measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes, is an important milestone of our CSR
communication to our stakeholders.

Furthermore, Lydec became in 2017 leading partner of the launch of the Moroccan Network
of the Global Compact. It has also published its first report on social, societal and
environmental contribution which is available on www.lydec.ma.

In 2018, Lydec adopted a new Sustainable Development Roadmap to 2030, integrating the
SDGs as an international frame of reference.

In this context, we wish to publish our Communication on progress for the year 2018, in line
with the GC advanced COP criteria, and which describes our actions to implement the SDG’s
in our strategy.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a GC advanced COP criteria
that describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN
Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 9t
july at the latest.

Best regards,

48, rue
Mohamed Diouri
B.P. 16048
20110 Casablanca

Mr. Abdellah Talib

Directo/rcﬂ‘,Sustﬁl
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